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Sustainability Committee Meeting 

Committee:   Chris Taylor, Chairman 
Tom Kalusky – Kirk Reinbold – Rhonda Ellis – Kip Archinal - Ned Foley –
Margot Green, members 

Liaisons Reps:  Dana Alan, Township Supervisor 

Meeting:     Third Wednesday | 7:00 p.m. | West Vincent Township Building 

 

July Meeting Minutes: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 

In Attendance: Dana, Chris, Ned, Rhonda, and Kip * No citizens attended the meeting. 
 
Meeting Called to Order: 7:06 

Dana showed us tote bags we could use. Discussing the single plastic bag ban and tying in the WVE art 
project. 

Single use plastic bag ban goes into effect October. 20, 2024. Applause! 

Approval of minutes from last meeting. 

BOS would appreciate creating a letter to businesses along with fliers and signage regarding the ban 
they can post (Uwchlan township has a model we can use). Contact Farren about his toolkit for 
graphics. We have a single-use plastic bag and Styrofoam complete ban and straws and utensils 
available upon request. Chris: letter, Rhonda call Farren.  

Call Nurse Becky and tell her the good news! Figure out the art contest/project. Maybe wait until school 
starts. 

Mass mailing to residents to talk about ban, possibly update on other sustainability committee activities 
(composting, recycling, bags, CETT). 

Community day table: spring 

Composting? Birchrun Farm (Miller’s) is on board. Do the composting on Friday nights at the pop-up. 
Ned has a plan, but all has to be on the up & up, permits, etc….. 

Kirk can run the August meeting, since Chris won’t be here!  

We must have our budget ready by the next meeting. Chris will get one together, email to all of the 
members and we can discuss until August 7th, when it will be finalized.  

 Note: Yard signs: 20 for $250 

Meeting Adjourned: 8:17 


